CattleWomen sponsoring $500 scholarships

The Area 14 CattleWomen are sponsoring two $500 scholarships in 2013. They will be awarded
to two high school seniors who will be registering as college freshmen in the fall of 2013 at a
college, university or technical school.

Applicants must be residents of Keith, Perkins or Arthur counties; female or male; have
parents/guardians involved in agriculture; have at least a 2.0 GPA; and demonstrate good
character, leadership and interest in furthering their education.

Deadline for applications is March 15. For more information, contact MaKenzi Spurgin at
284-4900 or email area14cattlewomen@gamil.com.




